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11-4-20 B&L Update 

B a r t o n  &  L o g u i d i c e ,  D . P . C .  
 

Memo To: Sandy Creek Town Board Date: November 4, 2020 
    

From: Anthony M. Young, P.E. Project No.: 1001.005.001 
1001.008.002 
 

Subject: Board Update – Sandy Creek Sewer Project 
                          – Sandy Creek/Richland Joint Water Project  

 
    

              
 
Sewer Project Update: 

• Go/No-Go Decision by December 18, 2020 
 
Water Project Update: 

• Activity Completed in Last Month and Current Activities 
o Construction has started. Approximately 43,000 LF of water main has been installed. 

This is approximately 29% of the total length. 

o WD Malone has 2 mainline crews, a directional drill crew, and a water service crew 

onsite. Water service connections started this week. An additional service crew will 

begin work this week. 

o Payment Application No. 3 has been disbursed to WD Malone. Payment Application No. 

4 has been submitted. 

o Work continues on project easements. 

• Project Financing 
o Coordination with EFC, RD, and Fiscal Advisors continues. 
o Process has started to increase the maximum about to be expended 

 

• Steps to Proceed 
o Construction Start – August 2020 
o Construction Completion – Spring 2022 
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